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The Saudi Arabia Pavilion celebrates 50 years of diplomatic relationship 

The Kingdom of Saudi Arabia and Japan 

 

April 12th marks the 50th anniversary of the diplomatic relationship between the Kingdom of Saudi 

Arabia and Japan. To celebrate such an event, we at the Saudi Pavilion, EXPO 2005, Aichi, Japan 

hosted a raffle today. 

 

We believe this was a great opportunity for many Japanese visitors to learn about the history, 

culture, and society of Saudi Arabia. 

 

It is our mission to have the EXPO visitor to be exposed to the culture of the Kingdom, and to do 

so, we are planning a several events and forums as well as the Saudi Day (as the official EXPO 

National Day) on September 9th. 

 

We will be informing our fellow press and media in advance for any upcoming event.  We look 

forward to see you at the site of the EXPO. 

 

Bellow: A commemorative photo with Japanese students won special prizes. 

(Back row: at middle) Mr. Fawaz S. Al-Ghamdi, Assistant Pavilion Director 

                
 


